
 

 

 

***Notice of Cancellation*** 

 

 

BALBOA PARK COMMITTEE 

The Thursday, June 3, 2010 Balboa Park Committee meeting has been cancelled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is Thursday, July 1, 2010. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact staff representative Bruce Martinez, Balboa 
Park District Manager, at 619-235-1124, or Susan Lowery-Mendoza, Balboa Park 
District Manager at 619-235-1106.  


